
Fundraising 
In Schools
As a charity, the Royal National Children’s Foundation 
relies upon the support of schools to fund its valuable 
work. Please help by involving your schools - parents, 
children and staff - in fundraising for RNCF. 

Perhaps your PTA would adopt RNCF as charity of the year – this would greatly 
increase our ability to support vulnerable children, and would help our fundraising a 
great deal.

Use the fundraising activities to support your public benefit statement.

Here are some ideas as to how schools have helped RNCF in the past:

8	 Sponsored events, walking, swimming, cycling challenges etc 

8	 Christmas Fayre, Quiz Night

8	 Collections at concerts, services or sports days

8	 “Mufti” days

8	 School concerts

Or work with one of our volunteers to organise a social 
event or gathering.

Remember
Just £1000 will give a RNCF child the opportunity 
to attend boarding/independent school.

To sign your school up for fundraising for RNCF, or to 
discuss this and other ways of supporting and working 
with RNCF, please contact our local RNCF Representative 
or our Director, Rawle Beckles, tel: 01932 868622 or email: 
rbeckles@rncf.org.uk
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RNCF endeavours to find:

“the right school  
for the right child  
at the right time.”

Interested schools and Local Authorities  
should contact RNCF now on 01932 868622 or 
Email admin@rncf.org.uk for further details.


